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Monday 11th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to invite you to an upcoming workshop designed to support your child's 
learning and development in both phonics and mathematics. These workshops are aimed at providing valuable insights into 
how we teach these core subjects and offering practical strategies you can use at home to further reinforce your child’s 
learning. 

What will be covered: 

• Phonics: The importance of phonics in early reading development, Floppy Phonics, the scheme we use in school, 
ideas to support your child’s phonemic awareness, and fun activities you can do at home to boost their reading 
skills. 

• Mathematics: Approaches to teaching number sense, problem-solving, and strategies that encourage mathematical 
thinking. We will also share tips on how to support your child at home with other learning activities. 

Why attend? 

These workshops are a great opportunity to learn more about the curriculum and how you can best support your child’s 
learning journey. We believe that strong collaboration between school and home helps create a more successful and 
enriching learning experience for our pupils. 

Workshop Details: 
 
Wednesday 27th November 1.30-3.15pm  or Thursday 28th November 1.30-3.15pm 

If you would be interested in attending on ONE of the above dates, please let your child’s class teacher know which date 
you would like to attend so we can ensure adequate seating and materials. We do ask, due to space, that only one adult 
attends the workshop on one of the dates given. 

We look forward to seeing you at the workshops and working together to support your child’s education. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Burns  
Early Years Phase Leader 

 


